
WESTERN HILLS UMC | DECEMBER 2020 

Drive-In & Online 

Drive-In Service | 6PM 

Just like our weekly Sunday 9:30am Drive-In   

services, you are invited to park in the church 

parking lot and tune to 107.1FM to hear the 

service.  Bulletins will be emailed out and will 

also be available on our website.   Help light up 

our campus for Christmas Eve: All are invited to bring 

luminarias/lanterns to set out prior to the service.  

Please plan to arrive early if you plan to do this so  

that you can be back in your vehicle prior to the start 

of worship.   Contact Pastor Kim for more details.  

 

Online Worship | Available 12/24 

Our online worship service will be available 

starting the morning of Christmas Eve.  You 

can find the service on our Facebook page or 

at www.westernhillsep.org/livestream-worship/ 

COMING UP 
• Dec. 17th – Happy Birthday 

 Jesus Party 

 

• Dec. 20th – Bake Sale             

 Pick Up 

 

• Dec. 20th – In Place of  

 Poinsettia Orders Due 

 

• Dec. 20th  - Youth Christmas 

 Party 

  

• Dec. 21st – Blue Christmas 

 Service  

 

• Dec. 23rd – The Ridge – 

 Journey to Bethlehem  

 

• Dec. 24th – Christmas Eve 

 Worship Services  

 

• Dec. 31st – Last Day to 

 make 2020 financial              

 contributions.  



HEY KIDS! 
Join us for a Zoom  

Happy Birthday Party for Jesus!  
Thursday, December 17th | 6:30PM 
Please RSVP TODAY (12/16) by 6pm  

if your child would like to participate 
so that a cupcake kit can be delivered 

Thursday afternoon.  Email  
Julie@westernhillsep.org to RSVP. 

 

YOUTH — Don’t forget to 

drop off your final Secret 

Santa gift off at the church 

between 4:30pm & 5:30pm on 

Friday, Dec. 18th.  Christina 

will be in the front of the 

Sanctuary collecting gifts.  



THANK YOU! BECAUSE OF YOUR                   

GENEROUS DONATIONS, WHUMC WAS 

ABLE TO SEND $20 MONETARY GIFTS 

FOR EACH CHILD AND WOMAN (53!!)                

AT CENTRO SANTA CATALINA.  THANK 

YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY.  



Any 2020 year-end donations 

need to be postmarked by 

12/31 or made online 
(www.westernhillsep.org/donate/) 

by midnight 12/31 to be  

credited to the 2020 year.  

Front Parking Lot 

Tune to 107.1 FM 

Facebook & Vimeo 


